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Our Community Health Programme has been selected as a beneficiary of the UK Foreign, 
Commonwealth & Development Office Small Charities Challenge Fund project grant!

UK AID DIRECT GRANT
We are thrilled to announce that we have been selected to benefit from a UK Foreign, 
Commonwealth & Development Office (FCDO) Small Charities Challenge Fund (SCCF) 
project grant through UK Aid Direct. 

https://www.ukaiddirect.org/news/14-charities-receive-small-charities-
challenge-fund-grants/

SCCF grants are awarded to UK-registered, grassroots charities to fund projects that 
are working to address the 17 Global Goals (Sustainable Development Goals) agreed 
by World Leaders in 2015. 

The UK Aid Community Health Programme aims to improve the lives of the most 
vulnerable and marginalised by increasing immunisation coverage & health education 
- and improving maternal care in Bukasakya sub-county, Uganda. It’s funded by UK aid 
from the British people.

We are always looking for  
new volunteers

If you would like to get involved please 
email enquries@hsoa.org.uk

Spotlight is run entirely by 
volunteers, so over 95p of every 

£1 you donate goes directly to  
our projects. 

With Gift Aid, this increases to  
over £1.21! 

Keep up to date
Please LIKE us on Facebook and 

FOLLOW us on Twitter to keep up to 
date on all our news
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Some examples of the Community Health Programme in action:

•	SoA-UF staff and volunteers received 
safeguarding training and were 
awarded a certificate (shown by 
Beatrice below).

•	Data collection has been enhanced. 
And Harriet, amongst others, 
progressed from a certificate in General 
Records Management to Medical 
Records Management. 

•	30 new Community Health Promoters 
(CHPs) have started training and will 
join our existing team of 180 CHPs to 
make a total of 210 CHPs active in the 
community. The new CHPs will reach 
out to 2 new areas to enhance our 
community outreach work.

•	All existing 180 CHPs will receive 
up-skilling training over the 2 year 
programme; with 30 having already 
started their up-skilling training in 
Maternal Health.

We are incredibly grateful to everyone who was involved in  
this grant application and look forward to keeping you  

updated on the project!
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